
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media EFT Payment of $387,002.77 will be available in your bank on 02/08/2016
From: Rick Scott
Date: 02/09/2016 09:50 AM
To: Jim Omahen
CC: Emelia Tso <emelia.tso@lacity.org>, Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Laurie Goldman
<laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

Jim, 

Your bank hasn't changed has it? Emelia's information is that it should have been deposited on 2/8/16. She's called the
Controller's office and they're checking if it has gone through. 

On Tue, Feb 9, 2016 at 9:21 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Emelia, this is to let you know that as of the time this message is being sent to you we/our bank has not received EFT payment of
$387,002.77.  Please advise as to the delay as per your original advisory.  Thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Emelia Tso <emelia.tso@lacity.org>
Date: Friday, February 5, 2016 at 7:52 AM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media EFT Payment of $387,002.77 will be available in your bank on 02/08/2016

-- 
 
Thanks.

Emelia Tso
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of City Clerk
213-978-1110

-- 
Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1121 direct 
213.978.1099 main 
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org 


